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It’s hard to believe that we’re entering a new year—the perfect time to build new habits into 
your life. This year, consider focusing on everyday acts of advocacy. Each month, the WLA 
Advocacy Committee will highlight an advocacy resource, training or a call to action. 
 
In January, even if you can’t attend the entire WLA Virtual Conference on January 14, consider 
taking part in the closing keynote at 3:40 p.m., From Advocate to Activist, featuring John 
Chrastka & Patrick “PC” Sweeney of EveryLibrary. 
 
What actions, large or small, have you been doing to advocate for libraries or the communities 
we serve? The WLA Advocacy Committee would love to hear from you. 
 
Kristin Piepho (she/her/hers) 
WLA Advocacy Committee Chair 
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